
Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Beverly Swamp Pipeline 
 
From: Joan Shewchun   
Sent: Wednesday, January 1, 2020 2:27 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Beverly Swamp Pipeline 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
This pipeline will most certainly impact an environmentally sensitive area . At a time when we 
should be doing all we can to preserve our vanishing natural heritage, it is especially important to 
look closely at all such planned installations. Open hearings should be held and environmental 
issues taken into consideration as well as a serious look at other possible routes for this pipeline 
which would have less potential for environmental destruction . It is also possible that such a 
pipe line is not really needed, since we are trying to cut down on the burning of fossil fuel. 
 
Joan Shewchun, Burlington  
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